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21 September 2023 
Dear Parents 
 
Whole School Trip - Pantomime Cinderella! 
 

Date:   Tuesday 12 December 
Destination:  Camberley Theatre 
Transport:  Lapbelted coach 
Clothing:   School Uniform 
Cost:   £18.50 

 
We are very excited to tell you that we will be going to Camberley Theatre to watch their pantomime, Cinderella on 
Tuesday 12 December!    
 
The children will arrive back at school around 1.30pm and will have a packed lunch on their return.   
 
A packed lunch, consisting of ham, tuna or cheese roll, fruit, biscuit & drink, is offered to all children as they would 
normally have a meal provided by the school, however if you would prefer to supply your own packed lunch from 
home please select the appropriate option on your SCOPay account.  Packed lunches from home should not contain 
any nuts or nut products, eg. peanut butter/Nutella. 
 
The cost of this trip is £18.50 and includes a vanilla ice cream in the interval.  This is a voluntary contribution; however, 
the proposed visit will not take place if there are insufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost of the trip.  
Please speak to me in confidence if you are experiencing any difficulty in contributing towards the trip. 
 
Payment, consent and lunch selection should be made online via SCOPay by no later than 10 November.  It is a legal 
requirement that you provide consent giving permission for your child to attend the trip.  
 
Children will return to school during the school day and can therefore be collected at the usual time of 3.10pm.  Owls 
After School Club will also continue as usual. 
 
Consent and lunch options must be submitted by no later than FRIDAY 10 NOVEMBER. If we do not receive a lunch 
preference by this date, you will be expected to provide your child with a packed lunch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Underwood 
Head Teacher 

 
 

mailto:info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.meadowcroftinfantschool.co.uk/

